M E M O R A N D U M
TO:

Randy Poe, Superintendent



Karen Byrd, Chairperson



Board Members

FROM:
Mike Poiry, Assistant Superintendent

DATE:
September 12, 2019
RE:
Change Order #1 – Paving 2019 BP#2, BG #19-141

This Change Order is needed to repair numerous catch
basins and storm structures at Ryle, as well as additional
striping at New Haven and some additional full depth
repairs at Mann.
Total amount for this change order is $22,485.00
I recommend the board accept Change Order #1, as presented.

